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Town of Brooklyn

Public Works

Has an opening for a full time position for a driver/laborer with a current CDL
license.

Must be able to operate small equipment and have experience in plowing snow.
Applications may be mailed or dropped off at the First Selectman’s Office or the
Public Works Garage to the attention of Tom Rukstela, Road Foreman.
Applications will be accepted until Thursday October 26, 2017.

For further information, contact Road Foreman, T. Rukstela at 860-774-2435

Thank you,

Cass

C Leach

Office Manager

Brooklyn Public Works Department
PO Box 357

Brooklyn, Ct 06234

860-774-2435
brooklynpw@hotmail.com



